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28 August 2002








The Secretary, �Senate Employment, Workplace Relations�and Education References Committee �Suite SG .52, Parliament House CANBERRA, ACT 2600








To the Secretary,





We would like to request that the attached response to the Terms of Reference be put forward to the Committee as a submission to your Senate enquiry into Small Business Employment. 


The Ipswich & Regional Area Consultative Committee in partnership with our Small Business Assistance Officer have been conducting a number of workshops to establish the views and collate a business community response on the ‘Regional Business Development Analysis’ being undertaken by Department of Transport and Regional Services. As a result of these workshops we have been able to provide a submission to the Terms of Reference of your enquiry. We have also included as an attachment to this submission, the outcomes of the Regional Business Development Analysis.  





This consultation was undertaken with business community members in the more rural/regional sectors of our region incorporating responses from Gatton, Boonah, Laidley and Esk Shires. The submission on the Terms of Reference are the views of these rural business communities, not of the ACC and are attached for your consideration. The business sector whole-heartedly embraced the opportunity to provide input that will obviously have significant impact on their future in building a stronger regional business environment. 





We were impressed by the enthusiasm and response demonstrated by the regional business community to the Enquiry and the Regional Business Analysis, thus showing the importance and relevance of community consultation. 





On behalf of the Ipswich and Regional Area Consultative Committee we hope that the involvement and support of the Small Business Assistance Program has demonstrated the value of local assistance and knowledge by providing relevant and valuable feedback.





Yours sincerely
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Neal Axelby


Chair
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